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SUBJECT: West Hickman WWTP Electrical Shop Design — Change Order #2

Request

The Division of Water Quality requests approval of Change Order #2 to the LFUCG contract with
Paradigm Engineers and Constructors for design services associated with the new West Hickman WW TP
Electrical Shop. A lump sum of $5,299.00 is requested for Change Order #2.

Purpose of Request

The purpose of this request is to allow the consultant to modify the redesigned building in a manner that
reduces the potential for future construction phase change orders. The project was re-bid in late 2016 and
during the pre-bid meeting, several potential bidders inquired about issues that had not previously been
clarified during the design phase. The division elected to cancel the bid and re-evaluate the current design.

This change ordet, if approved, will modify the design by moving walls to accommodate a relocated entry
door. The change order will also allow the consultant to modify the drawing to better define the locations
and responsibilities for extending utlities to the proposed structure.

Project Cost in FY17 and in Future Budget Years

‘The change order request is $5,299.00. Thete is no impact for future fiscal years.

Are Funds Budgeted
Funds are budgeted in: 4002 303401 3401 71205 2017
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